
Issued in furtherance of Cooperative Extension work, Acts of May 8 and June 30, 1914, in cooperation with the United States Department of 
Agriculture. University of Vermont Extension, Burlington, Vermont. University of Vermont Extension, and U.S. Department of Agriculture, 
cooperating, offer education and employment to everyone without regard to race, color, national origin, gender, religion, age, disability, 
political beliefs, sexual orientation, and marital or familial status.  Any reference to commercial products, trade names, or brand names is for 
information only, and no endorsement or approval is intended. January 2023 

 
 

Animal Science Internship Fair 
For High School & College Students 

 

March 4, 2023 
1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 

Paul R. Miller Research & Education Center 
500 Spear Street, South Burlington, VT 05403 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

High school and college students are invited to come to the barn and meet with equine, 

bovine and companion animal industry professionals about potential internships or jobs. 

For information or to request a disability-related accommodation to participate in this 

program, contact Chrissy Rohan at 802-656-2108 or ckrohan@uvm.edu by February 20, 2023. 
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